

The Portsmouth House Plaque Committee (PHPC) is concluding its partnership with the Portsmouth 400th but plans to continue the program in 2024 and beyond.

Since announcing the program in May, the committee has already delivered 8 house plaques, with 6 currently in production. Additionally, 13 more are either awaiting mock-up approval or in active research mode.

Residents with homes built as recent as the 1940s to 90s have purchased plaques, along with owners of historic homes dating back to the 17th and 18th centuries. The most recent and most historic house plaques delivered to date are for homes built in 1941 and circa 1807.

Contact the plaque committee to find out how you can purchase a plaque for your home – portsplaques@gmail.com or reach out to Elaine (CNC and PHPC member).